Moorpark AYSO Region 363 7/9/14 Minutes
7:00 pm Meeting called to Order 

Attendance: Regional Board Members
RC Report: 

Rich Pagliari is the new Section Director and Graham Rice will be the new Area Director, pending approval.

Regional Treasurer’s Report: 

$75,000 has been brought in from Fall registration, with another $15,000 coming in from Extra registration.  The Apricot Jam revenue decreased from $48,000 to $46,000 due to an outstanding receipt.  The city has increased the field fees to $7.00 per hour, which is an approximately 33% increase from 2013 fees.  Check signers for 2014/15 will be William Gratke, Mindy Chandler, Rob Stephens, Graham Rice and a motion was made to add Chadley Lazreg as an additional signer.

Regional Registrar’s Report:

Fall Registration update:  As of 7/9/14, the league had 1,094 registered players.  All teams (VIP, Extra, Regular) start their season on September 6th.  
Upper and Lower Division Directors:

Coach recruiting is still underway.  Balancing teams via computer was discussed.

CVPA: 

Board members need to register as 2014 volunteers and Division Coordinators need to assist to get their coaches cleared.
Regional Referee Report:

Chad Lazreg is starting a referee mentor program.  The first referee training will take place on July 26th.  Additional training sessions will take place on August 23rd from 10:30-1pm and September 6th from 2-4:30.
Coach Administrator:

Coach Meetings are scheduled for August 2nd and August 9th at Arroyo Vista.
Extra Program Coordinator:

There are seven Extra teams for the Fall 2014 season.  There will not be a U13 Girls team, due to lack of numbers.  The Extra Tune Up Tournament is August 16th and 17th.  Teams need to let parents know that they will be required to volunteer in lieu of tournament fees.  Motion made by Dean May to have the Boy Scouts and Cub Scouts run the snack bar during the Extra tournament-approved by the board. 
VIP Program:
Games will be every Saturday at 9:30 am.
Next Meeting: Wednesday, August 13, 2014
